
School
Experience Day
23rd January 2024
Ever considered a teaching career?
The Hundred of Hoo Academy invites you to attend our 
upcoming informational School Experience Day to learn 
more about this rewarding career!

You’ll be given the opportunity to:

• Observe lessons within your preferred subject area

• Experience a typical school day

• Speak with our staff and students

• Discuss training routes with our Professional Tutors

Interested in attending? To sign up, or to 
enquire about alternative dates, please send an 
email to one of our professional tutors today:

Kirsty Bull
kirsty.bull@hundredofhooacademy.org.uk

Paul Davis
paul.davis@hundredofhooacademy.org.uk

For more information:  hundredofhooacademy.org.uk  ��|  01634 251443

Thames Gateway
Teaching School Hub


